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August 11, 2016

Mr. Joshua Clark

Environmental Analyst

Northwest Territories Power Corporation
4 Capital Drive

Hay River, NT X0k 1G2

Dear Mr. Clark:

Re: N3L8-1838 — Northwest Territories Power Corporation, Remediation and
Reclamation of Aklavik former power plant site — Spill Contingency Plan Approval

The Inuvialuit Water Board {IWB) has completed a review of the Spill Contingency Plan
submitted by the Northwest Territories Power Corporation on August 5, 2016. As a result

of the review and as per Licence N3L8-1838 Part D, Item 1, the IWB hereby approves
the Plan.

Should you have any questions please contact Mardy Semmler, IWB Executive Director,
at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,

WM@”

Roger Cfonnelly
Chairperson

cc. Philippe Thibert-Leduc, Water Resources Officer, ENR Inuvik
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